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From: sdenzler@rochester.rr.com
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 2:15:41 PM

Per the Freedom of Information Law (FOIL), please email me any documents, notes, internal
memorandums and any other relevant information related to any data breach of Erie County Water
Authority employee information which occurred within the last two years.  This information can be
sent electronically in pdf format to sdenzler@rochester.rr.com.

Steven Denzler
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